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Conservation Commission Minutes     Approved:   July 9, 2018 

Monday, June 25, 2018 
 
Vice Chairman Alan Chaney called the meeting to order at 6:31pm   
Members present:  Leah Basbanes, Kieran Meehan and Bill Moeller 
Members absent:  Marilyn Pike, Jeff Haight and Juan Amodei 
Meeting held:  at the Dunstable Town Hall– 511 Main Street-lower level– Grange Room 
 
Meeting Minutes – June 11, 2018  

This will be on the agenda for the next meeting.    
 
Bills/Payroll 

Alan signed the Administrative Assistant’s payroll and the invoice for MACC dues.   
 
Baseline Documentation Reports – Best, Flat Rock & Howard’s Brook 

The Administrative Assistant handed out the Baseline Documentation Reports for the three 
properties.  Completing these reports was a requirement of the Conservation Restrictions on 
each property.  The reports will be kept on file.   
 
National Grid’s Letter Regarding Poles in Wetland – Pleasant Street Extension 
This will be on the agenda for the next meeting. 
 
Kendall Cranberry Bog Grant Update 

The Administrative Assistant told members that the closing was the prior week and the 
reimbursement paperwork was forwarded to the State certified mail.   
 
Frye Field CR Update 
The application is well underway and should be submitted to the State within a week.     
 

Additional Topics Discussed Not Noted on the Agenda 
 
Motion was made, 2nd and passed unanimously to close the meeting at 6:53pm.   
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Cheryl A. Mann 
Administrative Assistant 
Dunstable Conservation Commission 


